
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
REFER TO: M021218B 

January 3, 2003 

MEMORANDUM TO: John T. Larkins 
Executive Director, ACRS/ACNW

FROM: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - MEETING WITH ACNW, 9:30 A.M., WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 18, 2002, 
COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO 
PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the ACNW on topics of interest to the Commission that the ACNW is studying.

The ACNW should routinely provide opportunities for the State of Nevada to participate in future meetings to which the 
State of Nevada feels it can significantly contribute.
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